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Spa Day on Jan 21 to feature Handwriting Analysis Expert:  
Elaine Charal 
WRH’s 6th annual ‘Spa Day’ will take place on January 21st, 2012—the gloomiest day of the year. 
Complimentary Mini-Esthetic Services will be available at both Campuses from 10 am to 4 pm for Staff 
(Employees, Volunteers and Physicians). Services will be available on a first-come, first-served basis and 
include massage, psychic readings, hand treatments and much, much more. This year’s event will feature 
an opportunity to have your handwriting analyzed and to hear expert Elaine Charal speak—details to follow. 

Hats ON 
Hats On for Healthcare will take place on February 13, 2013. if your department wants to participate, 
contact Danielle Ramsten at ext. 52656 or danielle_ramsten@wrh.on.ca.  

Spitfires Tickets Now Available 
Tickets are now available for the Windsor Regional Hospital night at the WFCU on Friday, Feb. 15. The 
Spits take on the Sarnia Sting. Tickets are $23 each and include a pop and hotdog. (Seats are located in 
section 109, rows T, U, V).  It will also be Hats on for Healthcare night that evening so remember to wear 
your favourite hat. Tickets are available by contacting Kim at ext, 52458, or email kim_willis-more@wrh.on.ca. 

Tai Upsilon Event  
Tai Upsilon (Honour Society for Nursing) will be presenting “Making a Difference in the Upper West Region 
of Ghana, Africa” on Thursday, January 17th at 5:30 pm. It is open to members and non-members. For 
details, contact sandra_maxwell@wrh.on.ca. 

Achieving Balance After a Brain Injury 
The Brain Injury Association of Windsor and Essex County will present a workshop—Achieving Balance 
after a Brain Injury on Thursday, February 7th,. 2013. The conference is geared towards clinicians and 
caregivers. For more information, call 981-1329 or email info@biawe.com. 

Ugly Sweater Contest 
Congratulations to the individual winner of the Ugly Sweater contest—Dusko Miljevic and to the Pathology 
Department for the team award! Thanks to all for their participation. 

 
Did you know? 

Windsor Regional Hospital recently reported an improved Hospital Standardized Mortality Rate (HSMR). 
HSMR is worldwide measure of patient safety. Congratulations to all! 
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